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ODOT needs to learn how to balance their budget before they impose any more 

taxes. This wasn't a small accounting error. It was 1.1 BILLION dollars!! And if they 

are going to pass a new tax on tires the money should go to directly toward improving 

the highways, not mass transit and environmental projects. Mass transit only serves 

a small percentage of Oregon residents. 


